
  
 

Hello Phoenix Families,  

 

First semester is coming to a close and winter break is 

just ahead. As we approach the festive season, we want 

to take a moment to extend our warmest wishes to all of 

our families and community. May this December be 

filled with joy, togetherness, and cherished moments 

with your loved ones. We appreciate each and every one 

of you and hope that this month brings an abundance of 

happiness and peace into your homes. Thank you for 

being a part of our Roberts Naylor community. 

 

Teachers, staff, and students are continuing to ensure 

that students are learning from bell to bell. Please make 

sure you are bringing your students to school each day 

and on time.  

If your student takes home their computer each day 

please ensure that they bring it to school charged and 

ready to learn.  

Vaping: As we know vape pens have become a safety 

issue and problem for middle school students. Please be 

aware that there are adults in the community selling 

vape pens to our students. Please talk to your child 

about the health risks and addictive properties that can 

develop with vaping.   

 

 

 

Reminders for the Month: 

 

• Students, friends, and families are all 

welcome to take pictures with Santa 

on Wednesday, Dec. 11 from 8:30-

10:00am.  

• Dress down days for the month of 

Dec. st, 8, th for $1 

• Winter break begins Friday, Dec. 20 

• 2nd Semester Starts: January 6, 2025 

• Boys and girls soccer begins in 

January. 

• Tardy Sweeps will need to occur for 

middle school students as many 

continue to be tardy to classes. 

• Just a reminder to pick up your 

kinder-6 every Wed. at 2 pm. We 

have many parents that are not 

picking up their children till one to two 

hours later.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been working towards proficiency in the areas of Math, Reading and Writing. We are raising the 

bar in order to get our students college ready when they leave Naylor to embark on High School 

academics.  

We want to give a big thank you to all the parents that are supporting their students. You bring them to 

school every day and on time. You make sure they are prepared, and your student brings their best self to 

school. Give yourself a big pat on the back for all you do as a parent! We also want to take time to thank 

our young scholars as well. They give it their best, build relationships, work through academic struggles 

and are building their academic skills. We are so proud of all of them! Lastly, let’s all give a big Thank You 

to our teachers and staff! 

What’s Happening at Roberts Naylor?  
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